
Business Marketing Seminar Sponsored by Spott Law

The  Small Business Development Series  of the Duluth Area Chamber of Commerce is
sponsored by Spott Law Office.  This program is designed to give Chamber members access to
tools and resources that will assist them grow and strengthen their businesses. This series
consists of 12 monthly seminars on topics that are directly related to small business.  The next
seminar will be 
"High Impact/Low Cost Marketing." 
Rick Moran from the University of Wisconsin Superior will present on this topic on Friday March
30, 2012 in the Duluth Area Chamber of Commerce conference room.  
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http://www.duluthchamber.com/events/small-business-dev.htm
http://duluthchamber.com/
http://duluthmncoc.weblinkconnect.com/cwt/External/WCPages/WCEvents/EventDetail.aspx?EventID=781

